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TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY PANEL MEETING – 11 FEBRUARY 2016 
 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 4) 
 
Under Rule 17 of the Executive Procedure Rules, members of the public may question Chairs 
of Panels, Forums, Sub-Panels and Sub-Forums at meetings.  There is a time limit of  
15 minutes for the asking and answering of public questions. 
 
1. 
 

Questioner: 

 

M Rama – Resident of Canning Road 

Asked of: 

 

Councillor Barry Kendler, Chair of the Traffic and Road Safety  
Advisory Panel 

Question: 

 

With reference to the TARSAP parking programme review – 
Appendix x C - Feb16 we would like to know why the petition 
from residents of Canning Road, Peel Road, Grant Road, Byron 
Road and Palmerstone Road has been grouped together with 
other petitions in Priority 8 of the Priority List and the individual 
merits of the petition, exclusive of concerns on other CA zone 
roads, is not considered. 

Response: 

 

To be provided at the meeting by Councillor Barry Kendler, Chair  
of the Traffic and Road Safety Advisory Panel 
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